THE WFMJ BROA STING COMPANY

YOUNGSTOWN, OHIO

MITCHELL F. STANLEY
MANAGER

AM-TV

September 1, 1955

Mr, Maurice W. Nittler
Box 9l

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This will verify your reception of WFMJ, August
8, 1955, as described in your letter.

The account of your reception of WFMJ at that
time corresponds correctly with our log.

Very truly yours,

FAD/k1 Chief Engineer'”

AFFILIATED WITH THE NATIONAL BROADCASTING COMPANY



